
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE FROM THE  
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF 

ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL 
Alcoholic beverages that are packaged by this establishment 
are open containers and shall not be transported in a motor 
vehicle except in the vehicle’s trunk or, if there is no trunk, the 
containers shall be kept in some other area of the vehicle that 
is not normally occupied by the driver or passengers. This does 
not include a utility compartment or glove compartment (See 
Vehicle Code Section 23225). Additionally, these beverages 
shall not be consumed in public or in any other area where 
open containers are prohibited by law. 
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